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BEMIS

Humidifier Bacteria Treatment

Controls bacteria and algae in evaporative, console and
wicking humidifiers. Not for use in ultrasonic humidifiers or

vaporizers.

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 23157.01 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
n-Alkyl (5% C12 60% C14 30% C16 
5% C18) Dimethyl Benzyl Ammonium

Chlorides.......................1.125%
n-Alkyl (68% C12 32% C14) Dimethyl

Ethylbenzyl Ammonium Chlorides.....1.125%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Distributed by: BEMIS MFG. CO.
Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 U.S.A.

© 1993 Bermis Mfg. Co.

946 ml

Recyclable Bottle

BEMIS
Humidifier Bacteria Treatment

DIRECTIONS: Drain tank and clean periodically with Bermis
Humidifier Cleaner.  When refilling the tank and 5 milliliters
of Bacteria Treatment for every 4 liters of water.  Repeat the
process when refilling the tank.  NOTE: Use Bermis Humidifier
Cleaner to eliminate lime scale buildup on tank and filter to
ensure longer, efficient, trouble free performance for your
humidifier.

PRECAUTIONS: Keep out of reach of children C Harmful if
swallowed C Do not mix with any other chemical C Avoid contact



with skin and eyes

FIRST AID: IF splashed in eyes or on skin, flush thoroughly
with water for 15 minutes.  For eye contact, get medical
attention.  If swallowed, drink 2 or 3 glasses of milk or
water.  Avoid alcohol.  Call a Physician IMMEDIATELY.

IN CASE OF EMERGENCY, PLEASE CALL YOUR LOCAL POISON CONTROL
CENTER.

DISPOSAL: Rinse container thoroughly before discarding.  Do
not reuse.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an
offense under the Pest control Products Act to use a control
product under unsafe conditions.

***************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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